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Community Speed Indicator Device Funding:  
 

South West Wiltshire Area Board ring-fenced £8,000 on 31/5/17 towards a 
Community Speed Indicator Device Scheme, funding up to five devices. Due to 
demand this was subsequently increased to £12,500 on 26/7/17 and to £12,530 on 
11/10/17, funding up to eight devices. £530 of this cost was allocated to funding the 
insurance costs for the existing initiative that has previously operated in Mere and 
Wilton with SIDs owned by the Area Board for 2016/17 and 2017/18. 
 
Due to further demand it is proposed that an additional £1,500 is allocated towards 
the scheme, bringing the total ring-fenced budget to £14,030 and funding up to nine 
devices. 
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